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For 2 weeks, Tawny Owls
enjoyed daily swimming

lessons at Woodford Leisure
Centre. The children have

shown fantastic progress in
their confidence, technique,
and stamina in the water.

This half-term, we
have been reading

The Boy in the Striped
Pyjamas The children

have engaged
thoughtfully with the

story, exploring its
powerful themes of

friendship, innocence,
and the impact of

prejudice.

In Science this half
term, our topic has
been Evolution and

Inheritance. The
children have

explored how living
things have

changed over time
and how traits are
passed down from
one generation to

the next. 

In our English lessons this
half-term, the children have
writen their own journalistic
reports based on The Three
Little Pigs. They explored the

story from different
perspectives and considered
how to report events in a fair

and balanced way. Our Friday mornings
have been full of

energy and
excitement this half
term thanks to the
Hull KR coaching

team! Each week, the
children have taken

part in fun, fast-
paced sessions that

focus on building
teamwork,

communication, and
resilience.
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